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		  Letter From Our Readers

Dear Newsletter Staff,

We wanted to thank you for all your hard work you put into the magazine. It is a 
real blessing and encouragement to our family. It helps us to better understand 

what real missionary life is like and enables us to feel as if we know the mis-
sionaries personally. May God use it in our lives and in the lives of others 
to equip us to serve him for his glory. May you be encouraged and may the 

Lord continue to bless you and the work. To God be all the glory.

2 Thessalonians 3:18 “The grace of our Lord Jesus Christ be with you all.”

With Love


